
Good Afternoon All, 
 

The Civil Service Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 11, 
2025 has been cancelled due to the lack of agenda items. The 
next regular scheduled Civil Service Board Meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, May 13, 2025 at 4:30 p.m. in the 
Council Chamber at City Hall. If you have any questions, please 
let me know. 
  

Please put a copy of this announcement on your department 
bulletin board. Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 

J. Kelly Chighizola 

Director 
Civil Service 

City of Thibodaux 
civilservice@ci.thibodaux.la.us 

Office (985) 446-7278 
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